From: Keri Cascio [mailto:kcascio@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 10:13 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Small gift from partner

Hi, Steve, we received an Edible Arrangement gift from DPLA and Hoopla Communications for assisting with the planning and hosting of the DPLAfest library conference here at the Harold Washington Library Center April 16-18. I put it out for staff to share.

Thanks,
Keri

==
Keri Cascio
Assistant Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation
Chicago Public Library
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